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           3rd November 2020 
Update by JPCE 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As I am writing to you today there is no formal update to schools other than what was given by the Prime Minister. 
We will be open. We want to be open. If there are any updates needed to the Risk assessment we’ll let you know 
Friday.  
 

Please get in touch with us if you are at all concerned. 
You can do this via secretary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk. 
This is especially true for those parents who are clinically 
extremely vulnerable or if you are struggling with food 
or clothing children.  
 
 
As with all organisations we have our own Track and 
Trace app. Please be reassured you don’t have to use it 
to drop off, only if you are in longer.  
 
 
 
Thank you for your help in these uncertain times.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Liz Savage 
Headteacher  
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